GREENVILLE FIRE DISTRICT

711 CENTRAL PARK AVENUE SCARSDALE, NY 10583

(914) 723-3430 Fax: (914) 723-1064 Email: District@fdgreenville.com

April 24, 2020

Mr. Paul Feiner, Superpervisor Town of Greenburgh 177 Hillside Ave. White Plains, NY 10607

Dear Mr. Feiner:

Thank you for your email of April 23, 2020.

As previously indicated, to enable timely attention and consideration, we remind you that all correspondence regarding the Greenville Fire District should be addressed to the duly elected responsible authority, the Greenville Fire District Board of Commissioners, for appropriate action. We can be contacted by mail or at District@fdgrenville.com. Further, we would greatly appreciate more reasonable advance notice of matters requesting our input.

Our responsibility to manage the financial operations of the Fire District is limited by the legal boundaries defined by New York State law. As such, if the Town has any specific proposals or recommendations that they would like us to consider and are supported by NYS law which dictate our authority, please share and advise.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Walter Groden, Chair

Board of Fire Commissioners

cc: Town Board